
Phillip Skeens

382 Rosemont Rd

North Jackson, OH 44451-9631

 

 

September 5, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 To Whom it may concern,

 

As a consumer I hope that there is no hang up in the ongoing FCC

investigation to the XM-Sirius merger.  As a paying consumer I would love

to enjoy all the programming under one umbrella and one company.  If this

continues to go without an end, then only the consumers pay for it by

having to purchase two radios and two subscriptions.  Please help us out

by putting an end to this and getting these two companies together so that

the consumers can get their money worth.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Phillip Skeens

 


